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Comments: Climbing has a rich history in the United States, and one that is linked with sustainability and

protecting our natural wilderness. As a climber I am concerned regarding new policies with may limit or prohibit

the use or addition of bolts for rock climbing. Bolts are an integral piece of safety equipment which in some

instances can not be replaced with traditional removable gear. A ban on bolts would limit access to recreation in

our parks and could create an unnecessarily unsafe environment for climbers. It may also prevent people from

replacing old outdated anchors with modern equipment. This is contrary to the goal of the national parks to

preserve the natural state of our wilderness while retaining public access for all to enjoy. I urge policymakers to

review these proposed agendas to ensure  there will be no ban on bolts which may limit access to climbing. 


